
Rules Committee, 

Because the Republican party has made it an issue to control Presidential elections by making rural 

areas more powerful than the more populous urban areas in every state, they have taken control of 

American policies by controlling the White House despite getting a minority of the popular vote. (As 

was the case in 2000 when George Bush won the electoral college while Al Gore won the popular 

vote.)  

The electoral college has opened the door to 2 of the worst presidential candidates this country has 

ever seen. It's time to make the popular vote in Presidential elections the deciding factor for 

nominees to ensure that the majority of voters in this country are recognized when they cast their 

ballot for the candidate of their choice.  
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